
 
  

  

ADVISORY NOTICE 
  
For immediate release  
  

VIP POKER ENTERPRISES NAME CHANGE 
  
(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE – June 20, 2018) – At its weekly meeting on 
June 20, 2018, the Commission approved a Name Change Request (the “Request”) 
submitted by VIP Poker Enterprises, located on Highway 132.  
  
The new name of the poker room is The Office Poker Club. 
 
Contact Information  
  
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.  
  
To contact the Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca.   
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